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Dear Mr Anderson 
 
 
Energy Queensland Limited (Energy Queensland), on behalf of its distribution 
businesses, Energex Limited (Energex) and Ergon Energy Corporation Limited (Ergon 
Energy), welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Australian Energy Regulator’s 
(AER’s) updated version of the standardised pricing model.  
 
We are supportive of the AER’s proposal to separate the price-capped Alternative 
Control Services from the revenue capped services, thereby introducing two 
standardised pricing models which will be used for the 2022-23 pricing proposal. In 
response to the AER’s invitation to provide comments on the revised standardised 
models, we have provided our feedback and suggestions below. 
 
Revenue capped services model: 
 
1. Accommodation of tariff identifiers: While we note the standardised model 

allows input of the distributor specific tariffs and charging components, additional 
flexibility should be provided to accommodate further distributor specific tariff 
elements and identifiers (such as the pricing zone, transmission zones and tariff 
codes). This allows easier identification of tariffs and provides transparency about 
the corresponding quantifies. For example, three pricing zones have been 
delineated in Ergon Energy’s distribution area broadly based on Queensland’s local 
government areas. Prices for each of the charging components typically differ in 
each pricing zone (e.g. the fixed charge ($/day) for the Residential Inclining Block 
Tariff varies in each pricing region). 

 
2. Calculation of estimated revenue for t-1: The standardised model assumes 

estimated revenue for t-1 (in the Accounts sheets) is derived by multiplying prices 
by quantities. However, in practice there are several methodologies which could be 
applied to derive these estimates. Distributors are best placed to make the 
decisions about their preferred methodology to estimate year t-1 revenues. On this 
basis, the t-1 revenue estimate in the unders/overs account should be decoupled 
from the prices and quantities, and flexibility provided to allow input of the estimated 
revenue data.  






